

Project Management Institute

Global Operations Center

Four Campus Boulevard, Newtown Square, PA 19073-3299 USA Tel: +1-610-356-4600, Fax: +1-610-356-4647 E-mail: customercare@pmi.org, Internet: www.pmi.org

Dear Mr. Oliver F. Lehmann, PMP

We herewith confirm that you served as a contributor for the Project Management Institute's member magazine PM NETWORK and made monthly case analyses on troubled projects for the issues published between February 2004 and June 2006

Your assignment for PM NETWORK was arranged by the PMI Troubled Projects Specific Interest Group.

Named LAUNCH, the case studies were published on page 1 of each month's magazine.

In order to contribute these case studies, you did the research and wrote analyses on different industries and business sectors including

- Information technology
- Automotive
- · Government and public sector
- Aerospace
- Railways
- Construction
- Environment

Your LAUNCH articles discussed projects from all over the world. They showed how projects can run into trouble and what recurring patterns of mistakes and failure can be found across different industries, nations and cultures.

Your analyses proved your knowledge of project management including quality and risk management as well as matters of leadership.

Feedback on these articles came from readers. You worked tightly with our editing partners at *IMAGINATION in Chicago*, *Ill.*, who confirm your reliability and responsiveness.

PM NETWORK is going through a redesign and will discontinue the LAUNCH articles, effective July. We wish to thank you for the hard work you have done for the magazine and hope to find new opportunities in future for cooperation with you.

Kind regards,

Dan Goldfischer Editor in Chief

Project Management Institute

4 Campus Blvd.

Newtown Square, PA 19083, USA